From: Tasha Dunning < tddv m@yahoo.com > Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2020 12:11 PM

To: PUC: < PUC@puc.nh.gov > Subject: Eversource Rate Hike

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear Commisioners,

I am writing to urge you to vote against the Eversource Rate Increase Proposal.

In these times of huge corporate salaries and economic division, Eversource is one of the comapnies that are taking advantage of it's customers.

As most of us either can't or don't know how to purchase their electricity from someone else, Eversource is our only option.

Below is a chart of the salaries of the top executives and their compensation. As you can see, they are profiting enormously from pushing their decision onto the wallets of their customers. Many customers in New Hampshire simply can't afford these rate hikes.

For its 2019 fiscal year, EVERSOURCE ENERGY, listed the following executives on its annual proxy statement to the SEC

\$2,246,826 Gregory B. Butler, Executive Vice President and General Counsel

\$2,838,390 Leon J. Olivier, Executive Vice President-Enterprise Energy Strategy and Business Development

\$9,364,504 James J. Judge, Chairman, President and Chief Executive Officer

\$2,775,969 Werner J. Schweiger, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer

\$2,664,988 Philip J. Lembo, Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer

\$2,228,540 Joseph R. Nolan Jr., Executive Vice President-Customer and Corporate Relations of Eversource Energy and Eversource Service

Please be a part of solving the economic crisis in our country and stop Eversource from taking advantage of the power they have over New Hampshire customers.

Sincerely,

Tasha Dunning Hopkinton, NH